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More than Dance has extensive experience of delivering high quality creative programmes in both 
school and community enronments. Dance is the tool used by the company to encoury4 Skipping 
age growth and development in areas of self-esteem and personal/group communication. We use a 
fusion of dance styles to enable and encourage participants to be creative with their body, mind and 
spirit. We use dance to introduce new perspectives on living, beyond the security of the familiar - 
looking at life sk2 
 

    
 

 

Easter 2022 - South Shields Church Services 

Triduum Mass (Three Easter liturgies) in church. 

 

April 14th    

Holy Thursday 

SS Peter & Paul RC 

7.00pm 

Mass of the Last Supper  

 

April 15th    

Good Friday 

SS Peter & Paul RC 

3.00pm 

Celebration of Christ’s Passion  

 

April 16th   

Saturday 

St. Gregory’s RC  

7.00pm 

Easter Vigil 

April 17th   

Easter Sunday 

SS Peter & Paul RC 

10.30am  

Mass of the Resurrection 

 

 

Easter Praise 

 

This year’s Easter 
Praise was led by 
Y4 in school.  We 
hope you enjoyed 

it.   

 

Thank you for your continued support during 
this term.  Your children have worked very hard 
and I am so proud of everyone.  Have a happy 
and Holy Easter.  From Mrs Butt and all of the 

staff.  

 

Celebration of Learning 
The rescheduled ‘Celebration of Learning’ events 
will take place in the school hall after Easter on 
the following dates in the school hall: 
 

 Y4 - 23rd April, 9.00-10.00am 

 Y3 - 28th April, 9.00-10.00am 

 Reception – Miss Todd will notify parents 
regarding their ‘stay and read’ session.  

Congratulations & Goodbye  
Congratulations and Goodbye to Mrs Wetherelt, 
who leaves us after many years as a parent and 
latterly as a colleague at SS Peter and Paul.  I am 
sure you will join me in wishing her all the best for 
her new role with South Tyneside Homes, where 
she will continue to help children and families 
when she begins there in May.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Polite Reminder  
We ask that parents do not gather or 

wait at the school gates.  Please do not 
wait for your children or park your car 
on the Church drive.  Remember this is 
Father Robert’s home and he requires 

access at all times. 

Easter Break 
School will reopen at 8.45am  

on Monday 25th April.  
We look forward to the children returning to school, smart, alert and ready to 

learn. 

Can you please ensure 
your child has a water 

bottle at school especially 
if and when the warm 
weather arrives after 

Easter! 
 
 

Red Nose Day - Fundraising 
 
Thank you for help with our fundraising for Red Nose day and the Ukraine.  
You helped raise over £166. This will go towards two very worthy causes. 


